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DATE: February 24, 2021 

 

TO: Angela Calvillo 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Supervisor Myrna Melgar, Chair, Land Use and Transportation Committee 

 

RE: Land Use and Transportation Committee 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Land Use and Transportation Committee, I have deemed the 

following matter is of an urgent nature and request it be considered by the full Board on Tuesday,  

March 2, 2021, as a Committee Report:  

 

File No. 210076    Emergency Ordinance - Building Code - Construction During COVID-19 

Pandemic That Results in Temporary Suspension of Water or Utility Service or Excessive 

Noise  Sponsor: Peskin 

 

Reenactment of an emergency ordinance (Ordinance No. 154-20) temporarily prohibiting 

construction projects in buildings with any residential rental units that require the suspension of water 

or utility service to residential tenants without providing alternative sources of water and power, or 

reaching agreement with tenants, due to the COVID-19 pandemic; and reaffirming the Planning 

Department’s determination under the California Environmental Quality Act. 

 

This matter will be heard in the Land Use and Transportation Committee at a Regular Meeting on Monday, 

March 1, 2021, at 1:30 p.m.  

 
 


